
 

 

  

 

Become a “Omgee” (care) Family and help us to transform 

Wellington into a “Omgee” (care) community 

 

Summer 2017 

The Thabisa project focusses on vulnerable women working as 

street workers in the community. We trust God that each of 

these women will be able to choose a life free from sexual 

abuse, knowing that Jesus gives healing. We pray that they will 

know how precious they are and will experience the joy of 

being loved by a family.  

3 Years ago, they came to us as cute little toddlers and now it is time for them to start an exciting new 

chapter. We are sending 69 big kids off with a back pack, stationary and God’s promises in their hearts. We 

pray that the time with Moms-for-Wellington laid a solid foundation and that they will always remember 

that they are loved, precious and called by God. 

Big school, here we come! 

Through a contribution of R120 per month  

you can invest in the life of a vulnerable  

child in our community. Our Omgee kids  

weekly learns about God’s love and big  

plan for their lives. They receive balanced meals, tons of love and a safe 

environment where they can learn and flourish. 

   Testimony Letter 

Thabisa Street workers 

 

Throughout December we will be 

cooking yummy food for our kids. 

It gives us the opportunity to 

make sure they are all well and 

healthy during the holidays. 

Happy 
tummies 

in 
December 

Oom (uncle) John and Oom Tommie always 

make sure that our venue is safe and clean. 

News flashes 
Cammy Brantzeg came 

all the way from 

Philadelphia, USA to 

find out how her 

congregation can 

support us.  

We love our bodyguards! 

Photographer Hennie van 

Loggerenberg took 

beautiful photos of our 

kids for the 2018 calendar. 

Order yours at  
surette.moggee@gmail.com  

083 422 5530 
www.vlphotoart.com         

Moms-for-Wellington 

Summer Christmas! 

We gather weekly with the purpose 

of filling these women with physical 

and spiritual food that they can share 

with their families. Through prayer, 

reading the Word and talking about 

life, we aim to build a safe space 

where vulnerable women can share  

Thank you, Cammy and the Hopewell 

United Methodist Church, for your love and 

commitment. 

Have a merry  

their hearts and grow in the fullness that God has for them. 
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